## Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 4:00 PM
To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients
Subject: PCE Friday 10/23/2020 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

We are preparing for the next student materials pick up so please save the date for Thursday, November 5. Families will be invited to come by the school anytime between 12 p.m. and 5 p.m. Materials for First through Fifth grade will be available during this timeframe.

Next week, we will be hosting a virtual Mathquerade fall family math event. During the week of October 26 - 30, students will be able to make digital:

- Pumpkin Weight & Height Guesses
- Estimation Jar Guesses
- Solve Fall Math Problems

Your student's teacher will have links posted to their CANVAS page for students to participate in the Mathquerade activities.

Click **HERE** for the materials pick up map and Mathquerade flyer.

Also, here are suggestions on what to try to solve computer challenges:

- One of the best starting strategies is to clear the browser's cache.
  - Click HERE for the instructions.
- Next best step is to fully shut down the computer by selecting the shut down command and letting the machine turn off. Waiting a minute with it off and then turning it back on.

Lastly, yesterday, our office sent an email to families regarding your student's classroom Scholastic Magazine. If you have already paid this one time \$7 amount, we greatly apologize for the error of you receiving the email. If you have not, click **HERE** to login and select "Items at student's school" to make a payment.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Marti Shefveland

Principal

## **Attachments:**

messages/attachments/d8a363129556484691244165bf2f72fb/November Materials and Mathquerade Pick Up.pdf (344.1 KB)